DAMS MENACE
SALMON RUNS

Stating that new proposals for
dams in state waters are thébaten-
ing the very existence of Wash-
ington’s salmon runs, Milo Moore,
state director of fisheries, has an-
nounced creation of a new division
of his department to determine
the requirements of fish life at
these new developments.

Lloyd A. Royal has been named
biologist in charge of the new divi-
sion. Royal gained considerable
experience in this field before en-
listing in the navy three years
ago.

Vigorous planning and a sensible
distribution of available water sup-
plies are the only means of pro-
viding a balanced state economy,
said Moore in announcing plans
for the new division.
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